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        Friday 20th December, 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

End of Autumn Term 

It seems unbelievable that we are already at the end of the first term of this academic year, 

but what a term it’s been!   

The children have been absolutely brilliant throughout and have whole heartedly thrown 

themselves into their school work, modelling great behaviour and our core ‘we care’ values 

along the way. Venturing out and about, our children have already been to the library, on 

local walks, visited the post box and spent a day at Hyde Hall and we have lots more planned 

to provide them with as many experiences as we possibly can. We are very proud of their 

efforts and hope that this is just a great start to the rest of the year ahead.   

A special shout out this week must go to our Year 2s who performed a brilliant Christingle 

service for the whole school and parents. The readings were delivered clearly and told the true 

story of Christmas while the singing was simply amazing. Well done Year 2! 

It has been brilliant to invite parents into school so often already this year, where there have 

been workshops around maths, phonics, reading and handwriting, as well as curriculum 

meetings, parent meetings, our open-door Fridays and more recently Christmas crafts and our 

fabulous Christmas performances. Thank you so much for supporting these events, it means so 

much to the children and staff to have you attend.  

Finally, I can’t let this moment go by without giving a huge thank you to all the brilliant staff 

that work tirelessly for the children in our school. We have a great team and it was so rewarding 

that all of their hard work and effort was also recognised during our Ofsted visit this term.  

So now we move onto the Spring term but in typical Hamstel Infants fashion, there are lots more 

opportunities planned, both for you to join us in school and for the children to enjoy. Until then, 

I would like to wish you all a happy and healthy Christmas and a peaceful New Year and we 

look forward to welcoming you back to Hamstel Infants on Monday 6th January 2025.   

 

Mr. Roche  

Principal   


